
Upcoming dates... 

à Monday, October 31st there will be a Bake Sale in the morning and a dance in 
the afternoon ~ all goodies will be $1 each.  We ask that students please leave 
any costume weapons at home 

à We also ask that parents please not send Halloween candy with their 
child during the following days ~ lots of candy is not made in a peanut 
free environment 

à Mrs. Kovach & Mrs. BergmanÕs classes will be curling on October 31st, Novem-
ber 2nd & November 4th ~ students will be travelling by school bus to and 
from the rink 

à Tuesday, November 1st will be a day of PajamaÕs and reading ~ we have a local 
Author coming in to read to the students in the afternoon 

à Buffet Lunch will be starting up on Wednesday, November 2nd ~ thank you to 
our PAC for volunteering their time to provide students & staff with a great 
lunch full of veggies, fruit and a hot main course 

à Dieleman Norcard Fundraising Orders have been submitted and usually 
take about 3-4 weeks for products to be delivered 

à Our mornings are starting to get colder, please make sure you are sending 
your children with warm coats, boots & gloves 

à Please keep a look out for children and parents that are walking in and out 
of the parent parking lot ~ please do not drop off and pick-up students in 
the staff parking lot, this is a safety concern 

à Just a quick reminder that if your child is sick, classes will not be interrupted 
during the school day for homework purposes ~ email is a great way of com-
municating with the classroom teacher 

 

Have a Safe Halloween!! 
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